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BY SEDAR 

May 4, 2022 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
Newfoundland and Labrador Securities Commission 
Yukon Territories Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames, 

Re: SEDAR Project Number 03372305 

On April 26, 2022, we incorrectly filed a Form 45-106F1 and Schedule 1 for our client, Gander Gold Corporation, in 
the jurisdiction of Newfoundland and Labrador under SEDAR project number 03372305.   

Further to this incorrect filing, we are requesting a refund from the Newfoundland and Labrador Securities 
Commission in the amount of $25.00. 

We have filed an amended Form 45-106F1 and schedule 1 online with the British Columbia Securities Commission 
under today’s date.  

We are now filing the cover letter, the amended Form 45-106F1 and amended schedule 1 under original project 
number 03372305 in the jurisdictions of Newfoundland and Labrador and in the Yukon with the applicable filing 
fee. 

Sincerely, 

TAKE IT PUBLIC SERVICES INC. 

 
Jan Urata, 
President 


